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Date: November 6, 2020

Jag Families,

We hope you are continuing to stay safe and healthy.  Some updates for the week:

- Students who are asked to quarantine based on CUSD and Maricopa County guidelines, will be provided access to 
view LIVE instruction via Google Meets starting Monday, November 9. 

- Teachers will provide the link to access Live GMeets through their Google Classroom
- Students will log in at the start of their normally scheduled classes
- Only Math, ELA, Social Studies, Science, and Spanish classes will have LIVE GMeets.  
- ALL classes will have daily work posted in Google Classroom
- LIVE GMeets will not be an interactive experience, rather an opportunity to view instruction.  Teachers will 

check in during the period, but will not actively interact with students. 

We hope this option allows students to stay connected to our campus and learning, during this unusual year.  

WE NEED YOUR HELP!  :)  Monday and Tuesday next week we will be doing a mini-fundraiser to support our local 
Chandler Care Center and also Chandler Education Foundation.  Both of these organizations REGULARLY support our 

school through grants, free medical/dental care, and food banks.  Please consider our $3 and 3 Minut es 
Cam paign - information can be found on page 2.    Thanks for considering!

Have a great weekend!  

Stay safe, 

Ms. Stewart

IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION

Counselors:

6th Grade:  Ruth Sharpe

sharpe.ruth@cusd80.com

7th Grade:Anne Smith

smith.anne@cusd80.com

8th Grade:   Jennifer Upchurch

upchurch.jennifer@cusd80.com

Principal:  Allyson Stewart

stewart.allyson@cusd80.com

6/7th Grade Administrator:

kelly.mallorie@cusd80.com

8th Grade Administrator:

randel.alex@cusd80.com

No School Wednesday 11/11 in honor of 
our Veterans!  Thank you for your 
service!

VETERANS DAY WEDNESDAY
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